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As a part of social awareness initiatives
taken by Sachdeva Global School, Dwarka,
45 students along with 2 of their teachers
visited DBA on Tuesday, 21st Oct 2014. They
presented a short Cultural programme of
music and dance for the entertainment of
children. The students had collected and
brought with them toys, sweets, clothes and
raw material for eatables for the residents
of Ashaayam. Our children showed their
appreciation by spontaneous items.
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